1st March 2024

Family/Teacher/Learner Reviews
Dear Families,

At Milton, and in accordance with the Welsh Government Progression and Assessment
Guidance, we strive to ensure that we are communicating the progress and achievements of
our children in a variety of ways throughout the year. We sent out a digital communication
sheet before Christmas and it is now the time for our learner reviews.

We firmly believe that the learner should also be part of this communication, so we are
offering the opportunity for families, learners and their teachers to come together to discuss
their learning in either an after school appointment or during the day via Teams (family
to join on Teams, learner and teacher will join from school).

Each classteacher will have a day allocated where they can dedicate themselves to
conducting the learner reviews. There will be 20 remote slots available, dates for this will
be shared shortly via a text link. For those who would prefer a face to face consultation (the
learner will also need to attend) we have allocated 15 after school slots onTuesday 12th
March.

Please make every effort to attend one of these days.

We have adapted our systems so that you can now select a time that suits you and your
family. Slots can be booked online via a link which will be sent out shortly via a teachers to
parents text message link. Please choose either a face to face or a TEAMS slot.

We look forward to meeting with you to discuss your child’s learning journey.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Burke
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